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Annual MeetingAnnual Meeting

CCU’s 88th annual meeting will be held March 7, 2024. This will be a 
virtual meeting and members are invited to join by phone. The meeting 
will start at 3:00 pm and will be limited to our regular agenda items, 
including reports and board of director elections.

Registration must be completed by February 29th and will close after 
that date. To register, members must email us at annualmeeting@
ccuwausau.com or call us at 715-842-5693 and provide their full name, 
phone number they will be calling from, and their email address (if 
applicable). Members registered by this date will receive instructions 
for joining the meeting by phone, along with the meeting agenda and 
annual report, by March 6th.

It’s important to verify your deposit account information with your tax preparer or your tax software 
before filing your taxes. For your convenience: 

	 Cloverbelt Credit Union’s routing number is: 275982283

	 When requesting deposit into your CCU checking account, use the 7-digit checking account 
number listed on the bottom of your check. This number typically begins with a “2”.

	 For deposit to savings, ask any teller or membership services representative.

Important Information Important Information forfor Direct Deposit  Direct Deposit ofof Tax Refunds Tax Refunds

Jeff FrolikJeff Frolik
715-842-6351715-842-6351

Kim HartlebenKim Hartleben
715-842-6349715-842-6349

Monica BogenMonica Bogen
715-842-6368715-842-6368

Call CCU mortgage specialist today to learn more.Call CCU mortgage specialist today to learn more.

What is a HELOC?What is a HELOC?
How can it make a difference in my life?How can it make a difference in my life?

A Home Equity Line of Credit (HELOC)Home Equity Line of Credit (HELOC) is a line of credit secured by the 
equity in your home, with limits ranging from $10,000 to $100,000. Use your 
available credit for any reason - home improvements, debt consolidation, 
college tuition, vacation, or something else. It’s your equity use it however 
you want. Enjoy the ease of advancing your funds, online, on the CCU mobile 
app, over the phone, or with a teller. 
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HEADQUARTERS	 110 McIndoe Street	 715-842-5693

WAUSAU WEST	 625 S. 24th Avenue	 715-842-1309

WESTON	 5906 Business Hwy 51	 715-359-3080

MORTGAGE CENTER	 Inside CCU Headquarters	 715-843-4663 

Like Us on Facebook                   Download the CCU appc c u w a u s a u . c o mc c u w a u s a u . c o m

Scholarships AvailableScholarships Available
CCU will again award scholarships to outstanding graduating 
seniors who plan to further their education beyond 
high school. 

To be eligible for the $500 scholarships, applicants 
or a member of their immediate family must be a 
CCU member in good standing. 

Applications are available from the guidance office 
at local high schools or via our website. The 
application deadline is April 1, 2024 and 
winners will be selected by May 1.

Keep your account information safe, save a tree, and be entered into a monthly drawing 
for $100. Use our CU-Online home banking site or our mobile banking app to monitor 
your account activity and view, download or print your statements.  Users who log into 
online banking in February and agree to STOP paper statements will be entered into 
a drawing to win $100.  Just tap any account, select “Documents,” then accept the 
E-SIGN disclosure to automatically stop paper statements. 

New users can select the “Enroll” link at the top of our website or download the 
Cloverbelt CU Mobile Banking app from their favorite app store and enroll.  If you need 
help, call us at 715 842-5693 or visit any CCU office.

Any kindergarten to 12th grade student of a public, private 
or home school who is a CCU member (or the child or 
grandchild of a member) is eligible to submit their quarterly 
report card with one or more A’s or equivalent score to 
any CCU office for a chance to win $25!

Don’t forget the last day to submit Don’t forget the last day to submit 
your 2nd quarter report cards isyour 2nd quarter report cards is

February 12th, 2024. 

A-Team Reminder

Congratulations Congratulations 
December Winners!December Winners!

Congratulations Congratulations 
December Winners!December Winners!

2024 is off to a great start for seven lucky CCU members 
who were winners in the mid-January 
Saver’s Sweepstakes drawing. 

Carolyn B.Carolyn B. was a winner of the $500 
special holiday drawing! Skyla K.Skyla K., Lisa Lisa 
N.N., Haley B.Haley B., Darla N.Darla N., and Matthew Matthew 
A.A. each won $100 in the statewide 
drawing and Richard B.Richard B. was the $100 
winner in the CCU member-only 
drawing. Congratulations to all!

Thank you for 20 years of dedicated service 
to the members and the credit union.

We are grateful for your steadfast support 
and outstanding member service. 

Happy work anniversary from all of us CCU! 

Congratulations Lynn! Congratulations Lynn! 
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